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31/03/2025  07:40:442025/0843/P APP me S Johnstone We are objecting to the application to use Stukeley st for the use of tables and chairs.

This part of the street is an actual Mews, which is used only by 7 residents and International 

house College.

We have had numerous talks in regarding of people hanging around waiting to enter or leave the 

mews. Smoking is a major issuer as the smoke seeps into the residential building.

If there is a license permitted, the walkway is extremely narrow, and we have bin collections. 

Deliveries and disabled pick up and drop off.

There are numerous disabled people whom live here, and the noise would be a major issue, 

especially in the evening. 

I hope you would kindly consider these objections as there is plenty of space in Drury Lane foer 

the business purpose.

Kind regards

14A Stukeley st

WC2B 5LQ

WC2B 5LQ

28/03/2025  13:20:382025/0843/P INT Mark Rendell My comments are in relation to the Stukeley Street side of the building. I represent the language 

school opposite. I note that there is a door onto the passage. I would like to see a restriction 

placed on the cafe against the use of any outside tables or chairs. There is quite a heavy footfall 

to the school and it is an important access route for the emergency services and should not be 

obstructed. If customers use this entrance it should be clear that they cannot smoke in this area 

as it is close to the entrance of the school and flats. I'm also concerned that there may be extra 

demand on the bicycle storage area. Perhaps this facility could be extended by the Council. 

Finally, I am a little concerned that the plant on the room may be smelly and also noisy which 

could disturb lessons in the school and would seek reassurance on this point.

International 

House London

16.5 Stukeley 

Street

London

WC2B 5LQ
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